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Keith Marshall

From: Barnabas PPG <barnabas.ppg@gmail.com>
Sent: 17 December 2020 13:05
To: Barnabas PPG
Subject: Barnabas PPG -- Christmas Extra Bulletin
Attachments: PPG_Minutes_VideoConf_202011ff.pdf

Barnabas PPG Monthly Bulletin, December 
  
To All Barnabas PPG Members … 
[Printed copies to those PPG members without email] 
  
[If you can’t read any of the attached documents, or want printed copies of anything mentioned, please contact me and I’ll try to 
send you a copy.] 
  
Welcome to an extra Christmas bulletin, with just a couple of items … 
  
 
Coronavirus 
  
London is under Tier 3 restrictions. 
Please follow the rules! 
  
Coronavirus (COVID-19) update from NW London NHS 
There’s a (now slightly out of date) update from our local NHS organisation at 
https://nhsnorthwestlondoncollaborationofccgs.newsweaver.com/ahpgh0vdg3/1btbo6n6pbf. 
  
  
PPG News 
  
PPG Meetings 
I’ve attached the note from our last two informal video calls.  
 
Our next Informal Video Call is on Thursday 7 January at 1000.  Join with this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7279594414?pwd=VmYwODdoWGg2eTFvTlVjVlZyRmhSQT09 
  
Our next Formal PPG Meeting is on Wednesday 20 January at 1330.  Joining information: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81116144581?pwd=V0ErYmFJV1lzcVpmRTNCeGRoYXNHUT09  
Meeting ID: 811 1614 4581   Passcode: 468459 
Agenda to follow in early January. 
Please do join us; you don’t need full video capability to join. 
  
Bulletin Dates 
For various reasons I’m planning for these bulletins to go out around the first weekend of every month next year, starting in 
January. 
 
 
Which leaves me just to wish everyone as  
Peaceful, Restful and Happy Christmas  
as possible in these trying times … 
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… and may we all have a much better 2021! 
 
Stay safe! 
  
Keith 
———————————————————————————— 
Keith Marshall, Chairman, Barnabas PPG 
76 Ennismore Avenue, Greenford, UB6 0JW 
Phone: 020 8864 7993      Mobile: 07847 149 417 
Email: barnabas.ppg@gmail.com or kcm@cix.co.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/barnabas.ppg/  
———————————————————————————— 
You have received this email as a member or associate of Barnabas PPG. 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, or remain a member of this group,  
please reply to this email with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject line. 
[Please do NOT use “Reply All”.] 
———————————————————————————— 
 


